
Metamora Area Chamber of Commerce
MEMBERSHIP MEETING
July 13, 2016 @ 12:30 p.m.
Community Insurance Center

The meeting was called to order by President Wes Wickham.

The members present included:  Wes Wickham (MACC President), Phil Andreae (Phillip  
J..Andreae Realtors), Kellie Cimini (RF Consultant & MACC Secretary), Carole Porretta (Coventry Realty 
LLC), Kim Herderich (Coventry Realty), Don Harrison (Community Insurance), Mike Hargrove (Farmer’s 
Insurance), Dave Taylor (Metamora Mason’s), Heather Kritzman (Papa’s Pizzeria)

Meeting Minutes:  June 2016 minutes were distributed and accepted.

Treasurer’s Report:  The financial reports were verbally acknowledged and accepted.

Membership:  Members to date are 71 current with new and renewal memberships coming in 
daily.

MAYDA Report:  Signage restricting four-wheeled ATV’s is being posted along the property as 
to protect the environment as well as people enjoying the trails and nature.  

Metamora Country Day:  Applications for balloon sponsorships as well as vendors are coming 
in regularly and volunteers for this event are needed and welcomed!  

Reds, Whites & blues:  No report at this time.

Old Business:  The Metamora Car Show is successfully enjoying another season and drawing in 
a crowd weekly to enjoy the vintage cars on display.       

New Business:  No report at this time. 
 
Meeting adjourned                                                       
Respectfully submitted, 
Kellie Cimini,
MACC Secretary

 


